I am writing in opposition of SB 2307.

As a former rural school board member, a parent whose children use our public libraries, and an
American Citizen, I oppose this bill which restricts my and other American’s right to read whatever we
want without censure from our legislators or fellow citizens.

If parents are concerned about what their children will find in a public library, the answer is simple —
they should accompany their child and monitor their library withdrawals. This does NOT give them
the right to dictate what is or is not collected by the library, nor does it give them the right to restrict my
access to library materials.

This bill is unnecessary and a waste of time and resources.

Henry Borysewicz
Larimore, ND



